From: Frederick Doss <Frederick.Doss@cityofchicago.org>

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 11:35 AM

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>

Cc: Travis Kluska <Travis.Kluska2 @cityofchicago.org>; Jim Horan <Jim.Horan@cityofchicago.org>
Subject: thank you card

Good Afternoon Mr. Steven Berlin:

My name is Fred Doss and | work as a Rehabilitation Construction Specialist in the Department of
Housing (DOH). Today | received a thank you card from a resident that was a recipient of a furnace
through the DOH emergency heating program . The resident was very thankful for my help and services
and also included a gift card and receipt . Attached to this email is a copy of the resident address, gift
card and receipt . This will be taken to DOH HR Division and sent back to the resident as we do not
accept monetary or cash gifts from constituents. I've copied my Deputy Commissioner, Jim Horan, as |
brought this to his attention immediately and he is a witness of this gift card being returned via US mail
services.

Please advise if | need to do anything else on this matter.

Respectively,
Frederick Doss

Frederick Doss
Rehab Construction Specialist
Department of Housing



J
e,

=

LINITED STATES
POSTALUSERVICE &

Tuovu

Shauwud AnUA Juy JOLEYAL SLI]
daay ERCETI “Spunyag a1018-ut ap
SPUN4aL 104 9606-£L9-99g- |
(NL:H] asea|y N CEUT AR naay
SAUY PR 1418 WSLA Jiny- ey tnay
L2 008 SHILT
0zl ez
00000000 # TUNTHY 1
SS56Z1 3000 WddY 6k00 “qI LUTITNET
S9EELYEZGO7Z 4 43y
Li Dbxy wxxy o 4 INDD)u
aua1 1140 606
AUYHI NG Houd 444 13a 143
0 TIn0 39HH)
028zl LZ/\elzo
a341n

0n°

]
43 1900
ONIL 110350 19UNTY
8 LANES
mh Aehahmsm

e

I Jmha FEE SR wkwk [

4

k68

3
00062 SEO610YESG)90 1Hnony
0 §6°€ BUOD0EZEOLAD 0I5, Us[p
VEVED HY1 €9 3L p99b00 HdD 5850 0lS
50809 11 NYYd N3I¥843N3

18 HIS6 1 noSz

T3YHITH:I6H 1190-622-g01

Sk Vewem

Wr8AX(84NAYL # qI jnod queyy
U 1ieu(en’ 434405 B yoegpads Sn vALy

=

ﬁc -
60602 R2305M148180-06




